
CASTLEBERRY CIRCLE CLUB 
Congratulations on your new home, and welcome to the neighborhood!  By living 

on either Ardmore Way, Castleberry Circle, Darby Place, or Durham Lane, you are 

automatically a member of the Castleberry Circle Club (CCC). 

Our neighborhood consists of 99 homes, and it is the only section of The Village 

of Bonnybrook south of Belvedere Blvd.  So, although we are eligible to be members of 

the Bonnybrook Social Club (and many residents of “the circle” are), when the first 

residents moved into the circle in 2004, the Castleberry Circle Club was created to 

provide a smaller, more informal structure for neighborhood activities.  There are no 

elected officers (volunteers support all activities!) and no dues. 

 We wish to provide you with basic information to introduce you to the 

neighborhood in this document. 

1. The Castleberry Circle Club meets on the 2nd Monday of every month (except 

July and August) at Churchill Recreation Center, usually at 5:30 p.m.  A list of 

upcoming meetings/topics can be found on the CCC website (see 2.  below).  The 

monthly 50/50 raffle supports activities. 

2. The primary means of communication between meetings is the CCC website:   

http://ccctvf.website/Home.html (maintained by Frank Stauts 

gmlfds@gmail.com).  In addition to information about the upcoming meetings, 

you can find such things as the contact list of residents, activities including golf, 

pickleball, and mahjongg, and charitable activities. 

3. To have your information included on the contact list, please e-mail Peter 

Greenston at p_greenston@verizon.net.  Include your name(s), address, phone 

number(s), and e-mail address(es) – you may have up to two. 

4. Jeanne Farineau – jfarineau@comcast.net – is responsible for the mass 

distribution of e-mails.  Please send her your e-mail address(es) if you wish to be 

included to stay informed of happenings in the neighborhood. 

5. If you wish to have your photo taken for inclusion on the website, contact Brent 

Bierma at brentsings@outlook.com. 

6. We have established a CPR/AED program – Castleberry Circle Neighbors 

Helping Neighbors.  Information can be found on the CCC website. 

We hope that you will get involved in the neighborhood whatever your interests are.  

We welcome you and look forward to getting to know you.  If you have any questions, 

don’t hesitate to ask anyone!! 
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